
From: Lee, Chris
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: CCFN 191856
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 12:07:33 PM

 

From: King, Molly 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 12:06 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: Ivy, Crystal
Subject: RE: CCFN 191856
 
Yea, that’s correct.
 
We must’ve use a template wording and neglected to remove the word “Auxiliary”. Thanks for
checking with us.
 
Please let us know if you have any other questions.
 
Molly King
 

From: Lee, Chris 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 12:02 PM
To: King, Molly <mcking@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: CCFN 191856
 
 

From: Ivy, Crystal 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 12:00 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: RE: CCFN 191856
 
I believe so.  There’s only one Personnel Payroll Assistant position in Health, so that would be the
one.  I’m not sure why we put “Auxiliary” in there.  It was originally changed from PPA II to a PPA III
in 2017, and remained that through 2019.  When the department was reorganized for the 2020
budget, it was listed incorrectly as a PPA II.
 
Molly – am I correct?
 

From: Lee, Chris 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 11:49 AM
To: Ivy, Crystal
Subject: CCFN 191856
 
Crystal,
 
I believe the Pos Ord amendment language is wrong for 191856.  There is no “Auxiliary” section
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under Health Dept.
 
Do you mean under “Health Department, Office of the Commissioner of Health Administration,
Human Resources” to delete the PPA II and adding a PPA III?
 
Chris Lee
Staff Assistant
Council Records Section
City Clerks Office
City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells St., Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone: 414-286-2232
Fax: 414-286-3456
clee@milwaukee.gov
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